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 December 25, 2018 

 

 

Subject Report on Payment for Investment in acquisition and sale of tap water in some areas of 

Phuket and some areas of Phangnga. 

 

To Director and Manager The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
          Bangkok Dec-con Public Company Limited ("the Company") has changed the method of 

payment for investment in acquisition and sale of tap water in someareas of Phuketand some areas of  

Phangnga on December 3, 2018 ago. 

         The company would like to inform the progress of the remaining investment payment. To obtain 

the project to produce and sell tap water as follows: 

          At present, on December 25, 2018, the Company has acquired the second share capital increase 

of Gold Shores Company Limited ("GS") in the amount of 689,946 shares with a par value of 100.00 

baht per share at a price per share 201.90 baht and completed the payment of the investment of 

139.30 million baht, resulting in the company holding 2,551,760 shares of GS, which is equal to 40% 

of the total Number of issued and paid of GS. 
 

 

         Please be informed accordingly, 

                                                                                                 

                                                                                                                Yours sincerely, 

 

 

                                                                                             ( Miss Kanoknart  Ratanasuwanachart ) 

                         Director   

                                                                                           Bangkok Dec-con Public Company Limited 


